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Congratulations to Joy and Finn, our stars for 
this week. 

 

 

  17th November 2023                               Term: Autumn 2   Week: Three 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

19th December – ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ 
theatre trip. (See letter for further details) 
 
 
 

  

RWI video links relevant to your child’s group will be posted again over the weekend. Please look out for 
them. Please could all RWI books come into school on a MONDAY for changing? Many thanks. 

  

Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Bailey, Mrs Jesch and Mrs McCormick 

Mystery Reader 

Thank you to Tallulah’s Mum who was our wonderful mystery reader this week.  

Our celebrations theme has continued this week as we concluded our learning around Remembrance Day 
and found out about Diwali, the Hindu festival of light. Today the children took part in some Children in 
Need themed activities.  

Show and Tell - Reminder 

We are inviting children to bring in ONE item from home to talk about in our ‘Show and tell’ sessions. Each 
group will be assigned a different day of the week to bring in an item. Please note your child doesn’t have to 
bring anything in and please don’t send in breakable or valuable items. 

Every Monday: Red Group  Every Tuesday: Blue Group  Every Wednesday: Green Group 

Every Thursday: Orange Group Every Friday: Yellow Group 

School snacks 

As you have seen from ParentMail, from Monday, 
children are being given the opportunity to purchase 
snacks of toast, crumpets or bagels from school. In 
order to manage this efficiently we need your help. 
We don’t have a morning break like the rest of the 
school, we have a rolling snack during the morning, 
so we need to plan for those children who want to 
purchase a snack from school. If you would like your 
child to purchase a snack could you please pop a 
note onto Seesaw to let us know that you are happy 
for this to happen. We don’t need to know what they 
want. We don’t want to take children down, if you 
aren’t happy for them to have one. Thank you for 
your understanding. 

WANTED 
We still need cardboard tubes and also egg boxes 
for some upcoming Christmas crafts. We would 
be very grateful for any you can send in. 
 
 
 


